
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 8:18 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MS Shari Hooper 
8 / 168 Pacific PDE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Please, I beg o f  you, stop building anymore o f  this wall. Thousands o f  us turned out years ago to protest this, 
thousands o f  us. It now feels like, under cover o f  Covid, in it goes; a complete disregard o f  NBC 
constituents' wishes for our beautiful beach. 

I don't feel that there has been adequate community consultation over this. I feel this way because, if  there 
had been, it wouldn't be going in. This development completely contravenes the intent o f  Coastal 
Management Act, which was not written to facilitate the construction o f  a monolith, protecting a few 
properties, but to protect the beach, which belongs to all o f  us. 

I also don't understand how construction can proceed when the solution has not yet been fully developed, i.e. 
access points. 

We are the Northern BEACHES, not the Northern Concrete Society. Please, again, I beg o f  you, stop 
building this wall. 
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